
 

 

Vicki Cox Golder 
CRB 

President  
 

Dale A. Stinton 
CAE, CPA, CMA, RCE 
Chief Executive Officer 

 
GOVERNMENT AFFAIRS DIVISION 

Jerry Giovaniello, Senior Vice President 
Gary Weaver, Vice President 
Joe Ventrone, Vice President 

Jamie Gregory, Deputy Chief Lobbyist 

 

 

REALTOR® is a registered collective membership mark which may be used only by real estate 

professionals who are members of the NATIONAL ASSOCIATION OF REALTORS   

and subscribe to its strict Code of Ethics. 
 

 

500 New Jersey Avenue, N.W. 

Washington, DC 20001-2020 

202.383.1194  Fax  202.383.7580 
www.realtors.org/governmentaffairs 

December 2, 2009 

The Honorable Russ Carnahan 
United States House of Representatives 
1710 Longworth House Office Building 
Washington, DC 20515 

Dear Congressman Carnahan: 

On behalf of the 1.2 million members of the National Association of REALTORS® (NAR), I would 
like to thank you for your leadership in introducing H.R. 3670, the Historic Homeowners 
Revitalization Act of 2009. The bill will help owners of historic primary residences, as well as owners 
of rental properties in economically distressed areas, maintain the historic and economic values of 
their properties. 

Rehabilitation of a historic property can be an expensive endeavor, especially for a private 
homeowner. H.R. 3670 would allow the owner of a historic primary residence to take a tax credit for 
twenty percent of the costs of rehabilitating the property. This incentive will go a long way toward 
ensuring that these homes do not fall into disrepair and lose their historic, cultural, or economic 
value because of high construction costs.  

NAR also applauds the bill’s tax incentives for rehabilitating rental properties in economically 
distressed areas with high construction costs. Encouraging owners of these residential properties to 
invest in major improvements despite high costs of construction will revitalize many distressed 
areas, improve the quality of life for occupants, and help put these neighborhoods on the path to 
economic progress. 

For these reasons, the National Association of REALTORS® supports H.R. 3670 and appreciates 
your introduction of this important measure. 

Sincerely, 

 

Vicki Cox Golder, CRB 

2010 President, National Association of REALTORS® 


